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Allagash New Deck project - CBL 326 B008 001

1 message

Mike Hays <mike@granthays.com> Fri, Mar 17, 2017 at 8:03 AM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Good Morning Chris,

Allagash has decided to formally rescind this application for a building permit at this time.

Thank you

Mike



